
       
ITEM 12 - Information  

May 19, 2010 
 
 
Briefing on Proposed Response to the Request by Martz National 
Coach for Federal Assistance for Commuter Bus Service between 

Fredericksburg and Washington DC 
    
    
Staff 
Recommendation:  Receive briefing on the request by Martz 

National Coach and a proposed TPB 
draft response. 

 
Background:   In the enclosed letter of January 21, 

2010, Martz National Coach has 
requested TPB support for its proposal 
to direct FTA Section 5307 funding for 
bus procurement, preventive  
maintenance, or capital cost of 
contracting for its commuter bus service 
between Fredericksburg to Washington 
DC.  

  












